
From: Elizabeth Burdick
To: Elizabeth Burdick
Subject: FW: Question regarding backing up onto Public Streets
Date: Sunday, June 9, 2024 10:11:39 AM

From: John Rich <chief.rich@ledyardct.org> 
Sent: Saturday, June 8, 2024 5:47 PM
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org>
Subject: Re: Question regarding backing up onto Public Streets

 
Welcome back, Liz! 
I’m attaching the statute below. It’s not illegal to back onto a public highway, but any vehicle emerging from a private
drive must yield to traffic on the roadway. 

If there’s a crash, absent extenuating circumstances, the vehicle emerging or backing from a private drive is generally at
fault.  

I’d be interested to see the elevation and structure of the highway in that area, as well as any potential line of sight
issues or visual obstructions. 
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Sent from my iPhone


